TURNER David

From: TURNER David

Sent: Thursday, 7 April 2011 14:47

To: REID Joanne

Cc: HALPIN Cari

Subject: CLEAR FLOAT GLASS EXPORTED FROM CHINA, INDONESIA AND THAILAND -

RESUMPTION OF INVESTIGATION [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Security Classification:
UNCLASSIFIED

If you are not already aware, the Trade Measures Review Office (TMRO) revoked Customs and Border Protection's
decision to terminate the dumping investigation into clear float glass exported from China, Indonesia and Thailand.
For your information. below is a link to the TMRO's report.

The TMRO has directed Customs and Border Protection to resume the investigation and give particular attention to
certain areas as identified in the report. Customs and Border Protection will provide interested parties with
information about the resumed investigation in the near future.

| have been appointed the case manager for the resumed investigation. Please contact me by email or by
telephone if you have any questions.
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David Turner | Manager Trade Measures Branch | Australian Customs and Border Protection Service | P: 02
6275 6701 ; F. 02 6275 6888
david.turner@customs.gov .au

This email has been sent to all contacts on the Interested Parties List in relation to Customs and Border Protection’s
investigation into Clear Float Glass (CFG) exported to Australia from China, Indonesia and Thailand. If you would like
to be removed from this list, or if you would like additional contacts to be added to the list, please let the case team

know by emailing tmops2@customs.qov. 3u




